
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 11th June 2021 

Centre Academy London 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 

Apologies that due to a technical issue we did 

not send out a Week Gone/Week Ahead before 

half term. In that week we had our last-day-in-

school celebration for Parmentier who have 

now completed their GCSE programme. We 

also had a rubbish and recycling lorry arrive at 

school for our ‘A Day in the Life of’ programme.  

 

Having now returned from Half Term, we are 

pleased that students have settled back in so 

quickly and it has been lovely to see the sun 

out. To ensure that the weather can be 

enjoyed safely, please can parents ensure their 

children bring water and sunscreen to school.  

 

Our ‘A Day in the Life of’ programme has 

continued and this week featured an actor/musician; who, according to our students, has 

quickly ranked among the most interesting of our speakers. This series of talks has been 

enjoyable for our students and it will continue over the next three weeks. 

 

Finally, given the information in the press about the new Delta variant, I wanted to 

reiterate some of our procedures with regard to COVID-19. As you know, we take a 

cautious approach with regard to Health and Safety and we maintain social distance as 

much as possible. When students are moving around inside, masks are still required and 

students wash their hands regularly through the day. As there is occasionally need for 

students or staff to self-isolate, we know that this can sometimes lead to concerns and it 

is easy for misinformation to spread. I therefore also wanted to reassure parents that, if 

we do have a positive case in school, they will be informed – along with the steps we are 

taking to minimise potential spread. 

 

I would like to wish you all a sunny weekend.   

Miss Maddison  

 

 

Thursday 24th June: 

Last Day onsite for HSD Graduates 

 

Friday 25th June: 

Last Day onsite for HSF Graduates 

 

Friday 2nd July 2021: 

Inset Day and (hopefully!) Graduation 

 

Friday 9th July 2021: 

End of Term and (hopefully!) Sports Day 

Upcoming Dates 

The winner of the house point competition this week is: 

Wandle 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard work over the 

week. 

 


